On Thursday, October 11, 2018 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La
Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present.
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order. The agenda was propetly posted. The
September minutes and the Special Minutes were reviewed. A motion was made and seconded to
approve both minutes as printed. The motion carried. The treasurer report was presented. A
motion was made and seconded to approve the treasurer’s report. A motion was made and
seconded to pay the bills. The motion carried.

CCFC Report: Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission. The firemen
received a $7500 matching grant from the DNR. The annual Firemen’s dance is Saturday,
November 3.

Roads Report: We received a verbal approval from Steve Mader, Town of Greenfield
Chairman to cost share on the spillway and approve the contract with St. Joseph Construction. .

We received a building tracking permit and payment from Pat Lucey. We received payment
from Jeremiah White on his building tracking permit.

The General Election is November 6, 2018. Our next meeting will be Wednesday,
November 14, 2018 immediately following budget hearing and special meeting. A motion was
made and seconded to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk,



